
 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

 

COVID-19 
 

 

Rush Creek Distilling will be closed for in-house bar service as mandated by the 
State of Illinois until further notice.  
 

Our retail store will be open select hours this week Friday, March 20th 1-5p and Saturday, 
March 21st 12-4p.  We will be offering complimentary hand sanitizer refills during these 
times.  Please bring in your refillable container or we will supply you with a disposable 
container.  
 

Our spirits are also still available for purchase at retail locations in Illinois and 
Wisconsin.  A complete list of retailers can be found here: 
https://rushcreekdistilling.com/find-us/​. 
 

Any upcoming events will remain in place unless the mandated closure is still in effect. 
 

Together we will navigate through this difficult time. Keep your spirits up. 
 

-The Rush Creek Distilling Team 

https://rushcreekdistilling.com/find-us/

